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Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>

Re: Fontanari Request-Acreage Reduction-M 1996-076 
1 message

Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us> Wed, Dec 2, 2020 at 1:28 PM
To: Scott Schultz <Scott.Schultz@coag.gov>
Cc: John Henderson <jrhcolaw@comcast.net>, "travis.marshall@state.co.us" <travis.marshall@state.co.us>

Mr. Henderson,

Scott is correct we have received the check and the receipt is laserfiche.  Treasury is only open intermittently, so once it is
deposited you will receive a formal response from the Division.

Rudy is correct. The maps included only showed the areas requesting to be released. They do not show the entire permit
area, the revised/proposed permit boundary lines or any other changes that have occured to the site since the original
submission more than 15 years ago.  All maps need to comply with Rule 6.2.1(2), and more specifically revised mining
and reclamation map requirements come from Rules 6.4.3 and 6.4.6.  

--  
Amy Yeldell
Environmental Protection Specialist
Minerals Program, Grand Junction Field Office
 

 
 
P 303-866-3567 Ext:8183| F 303-832-8106 

101 S. 3rd  St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, CO 81501

amy.yeldell@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/drms

On Wed, Dec 2, 2020 at 11:15 AM Scott Schultz <Scott.Schultz@coag.gov> wrote: 

The Check for $10k has been received by DRMS I believe.

 

Sincerely, 
 Scott Schultz 
 Senior Assistant Attorney General 
Colorado Dept. of Law 

Natural Resources & Environment Section* 
 Ralph L. Carr Colorado Judicial Center 
 1300 Broadway, 7th Floor 
 Denver, CO  80203 
 phone = (720) 508-6256 
 scott.schultz@coag.gov  

*Counsel to the Office of the Colorado State Public Defender and the Office of Alternate Defense Counsel
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From: John Henderson <jrhcolaw@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 11:11 AM 
To: travis.marshall@state.co.us; Scott Schultz <Scott.Schultz@coag.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Fontanari Request-Acreage Reduction-M 1996-076

 

Travis, as per Amy's request I am forwarding this.

 

With regards,

 

John Henderson

John Richard Henderson

Law Office of John R. Henderson, P.C.

308 E. Simpson Street, Suite 103

Lafayette, CO 80026

Office: 720.512.2953

Cell: 720.971.7063

https://landwaterlaw.co

jrhcolaw@comcast.net

---------- Original Message ----------

From: John Henderson <jrhcolaw@comcast.net>

To: "amy.yeldell@state.co.us" <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>, Scott Schultz <Scott.Schultz@coag.gov>

Date: 12/02/2020 11:07 AM

Subject: Fontanari Request-Acreage Reduction-M 1996-076

 

 

Amy:

 

I hope that you had a good holiday.

 

I wanted to check in on the receipt of the check for fines of $10,000.00 and the the two maps which Rudy
Fontanari sent, being the revised reclamation plan map and mining map.

 

Rudy was under the impression you might need a full size copy of the entire reclamation plan map and
mining plan map showing the reduction. Please let me know if you require this and it can be provided.

 

With regards,
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